
 
 

KVH submission form 
Proposed Pathway Management Plan for the kiwifruit industry  
 
You can use this form to provide feedback on the proposed Pathway Management Plan, using the suggested 
questions as a guide. Please forward your views to KVH by Friday 30 October 2020 at info@kvh.org.nz or 
phone us on 0800 665 825.  

1. Do you support the concept of a Pathway Management Plan for the New Zealand kiwifruit industry?  
Yes               No    
 

2. Which parts of the proposed Pathway Plan make sense to you, or raise questions or concerns (please 

briefly explain these and what will help to address any issues/concerns)? 

 

 

 

 

3. Do you agree the proposed areas to strengthen biosecurity will reduce biosecurity risk (please briefly 

explain why you agree/don’t agree)? 

 

 

 

 

4. Which of the proposals require minimal change for you or your organisation (because you are already 

actively addressing these), and which will require some change, innovation, or cost?  

 

 

 

 

5. When thinking about specific areas of the proposal (particularly related to requirements for things like 

supplying budwood and pollen, and monitoring budwood blocks) have we got the balance right between 

risk management and practicality? If not, why not?  

 

 

 

 

6. Are there any specific issues or things you want KVH to consider as the Pathway Management Plan 

proposal is finalised? 
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